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Dates (Dates are also available on the website calendar) 

24th July  3.50pm-6.20pm Drop in Parents Evening 

25th July  9.30am Leavers Assembly and Prize  

  Giving 

26th July  3.30pm School Closes for the Summer 

Big Worker of the Week 

 

 

Stars of the Week 

 

3C Poppy Smith 

3P Samanvita Komaragiri 

4C Amy Fitzsimons 

4DK Pansy Bohui 

WN Karl Littler 

5GT Thomas Hartley 

5L Freddie Pearson 

6C Ben Marks 

6G Alfie Thompson 

3C Molly Hopkins 

3P Samuel Parish 

4C Phoebe Harding 

4DK Joseph Brittain 

WN Imogen Cundick 

5GT Sophie Knowles 

5L Erin Lally 

6C Jasmine Lyle & Evie Dawson 

6G Abigail Renfrew 

Friends of Moorlands BBQ 

It is our annual BBQ this evening, starting at 5.30pm-

8.30pm. There are no tickets for this event, you can just 

turn up and enjoy the stalls. 

Fingers crossed that the weather is kind to us! 

Thanks very much to the Friends of Moorlands team of 

helpers who work so hard for the benefit of all our children. 

Watch this space for the amount raised. 

Robinwood 

Our fabulous year six children returned from Robinwood 

very tired but extremely proud of themselves on 

Wednesday. As always, they were an absolute credit to 

the school and to their parents as they tackled each    

activity with enthusiasm and bravery. 

Thank you to the team of staff who gave up their  time to 

take the children– we’re not sure who came back the 

most tired! 

We have booked the trip for next year for 15-17th July, a 

letter with more details will be sent out shortly. 

Spelling Bee 

Well done to the two winners of our Spelling Bee, Erin 

McMurtry and Dylan Jones. It was a closely run              

competition which got quite close at times. Great work to 

all who took part. 




